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Flag Status: Orange
Dear Sir/Madam

I would like to object and raise my concerns in regards to the planned redevelopment of the site on
Erskine Road in Primrose Hill.

The yoga centre as part of the redevelopment of the overall scheme has been a communal place for
more than just the residence of the immediate neighbourhood and I have been travelling from the
another part of London regularly to attend classes and events there.

It is hugely successful and therefore brings a lot of visitors to the area which benefits the retail shops
around and in addition also provides a livelihood for a lot of teachers, staff and therapists.

It is a most magical place and if you have not been I would highly recommend you to try it out.
Overall, I do hope that you take these factors into account when looking at the planning application.

thank you for your consideration. Please keep me informed of the next steps in this process.

With warmest regards

30/10/2013



